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March 29, 2018 
 
 
 
Board of Selectmen 
Town of Natick  
13 East Central Street 
Natick, MA  01760 
 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
Family Promise Metrowest is a 501 C3 organization who moved March 28, 2018 
from the Common Street Spirituality Center to our new home at 6 Mulligan Street. 
Our mission is to transform the lives of families with children who are homeless by 
mobilizing a diverse community to provide shelter, education and comprehensive 
support. 
 
We are requesting that the Town of Natick DPW make an exception and allow trash 
and recycling collection from our new facility. Even though we are a non-profit, we 
are paying property taxes for 2018. 
 
We look forward to coming before the board at the earliest date with our request. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Sue Crossley  
Executive Director 
 
 


